
Woods Road Families, 
  
Tonight is PICTO!  We have a larger number of registrants than we have had in several 
years.  We look forward to seeing all of you who registered at the HS tonight! 
 
Ms. Paulhus has Wellness Week next week, gearing us up for Spring Break!  See days in 
upcoming events below. 
 
Young Author’s Day is Next Week!  We are looking forward to welcoming author Beth Ferry to 
our school.  A big thanks to WRSHA for sponsoring this event! 
 
Fourth Grade Parents!! - Please send your 4th grader’s baby picture to yearbook@wrsha.org. 
Include “WRS Yearbook Baby Picture” and your child’s full name in the subject line. 
 
Please also fill out the WRS class of 2024 Yearbook Google form sent by your child’s teacher. 
This includes your child’s favorite WRS memory, what they want to be when they grow up, and 
well wishes from you! 
 
All questions can be sent to 4th_grade@wrsha.org 
 
Yearbook Sales Are Open!  Please see the flier here for more information! 
 
Woods Road School held an emergency drill earlier today.  This was a 
planned, unannounced drill that concluded quickly.  Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Woods Road School & Home Association (WRSHA) - Click here for updates from WRSHA! 
WRSHA Executive Board - info@wrsha.org 
Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/WRSHA 
Upcoming Events: 

 
TONIGHT - WRSHA PICTO event at the High School 
March 25 - No Preschool Monday 
March 25 - 29 - Wellness Week! 
Move it Monday: get up, get moving and get grooving and wear your favorite activewear!  
Tasty Tuesday: bring a snack or lunch incorporating fruits and veggies. Get caught eating a fruit 
or veggie and get a sticker!. 
Well-Rested Wednesday: wear your PJs to school and get a great night’s sleep. 
Thirsty Thursday: bring your favorite water bottle to school and drink lots of water. 
Family Fun Friday: No school today! Have fun being active with your family. You can have a 
catch, jump rope, have a dance party! 
March 26 - Young Author’s Day!   
March 29 - April 5th - School Closed 
 
TR Rathjen 

Principal  

Woods Road Elementary 

401 S. Woods Road, Hillsborough, NJ 08844 

Office: (908) 431-6600 ext. 2513 
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